Address : Alisha, Srijan Pearl (4C), Reg. No.- BRP-I1/970
P.O-Joteram, Purba Bardhaman, S
Pin-713104 Contact No. - 9609 7
Date -
To
The Secretary,
WBRERA

Kolkata, West Bengal

Subject: Declaration for not requiring "NOC" from Fire
Department.

Respected Sir,

With the subject matter mentioned above this is to intimate you that
the area of land developed for residential purpose in connection to
the project namely "N.L. Apartment" measuring 436.83 sq mtr only
over which Burdwan Municipality has issued Building Plan for G+l
storied building. So, the "NOC" from the Fire Department is not

required for the said residential project.
This is for your information.

Thanking you

. Managing Partner
OM CONSTRUZTION



